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March 2018 
 

• Mid-week e-mails continue to be sent out with information to keep the members updated and 
informed. I would encourage all board members to notify me by Tuesday of each week if they would 
like anything added to the email. 

 

• I held a Fundraising Committee Meeting was held on Wednesday, March 14th to discuss upcoming 
fundraising events as well as planning for next year. Additional information can be found on the 
fundraising committee report. 
 

• I held a special board meeting on finalize the Vison, Mission and Values Statements as well as the 
Code of Conduct to be ready for vote at the March 2018 board meeting. Those present where Bob 
Nease, Doug Wentz and myself. 
 

• I have reached out to several members to see if they would be interested in planning social events 
for the chorus. I am waiting to hear back. 

 

 

 

 
Respectfully submitted by Kyle Junk, President 
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